Dear friends,

we would like to invite you cordially to the next GEF - see
enclosed information — and we would be very much pleased to

welcome you in January 2017 in Lamotte, France,
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GLOBAL EQUESTRIAN FORUM
Equestrian Sports - Quo Vadis?

Worldwide Conference -

»Mini-Davos” for Equestrian Sports
11.-13.01.2017 Lamotte-Beuvron/FRA

organised in cooperation with the Fédération Francaise
d’Equitation - FFE/French National Equestrian Federation

and Frédéric Cottier.

With best regards from Aachen
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Arno Gego
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AACHEN SCHOOL

OF
EQUESTRIAN ART AND DESIGN

Former AACHEN SCHOOL OF COURSE DESIGN
Beneficiary Foundation - With official recognition of the FEI
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Please notice: w

ARNO GEGO Prof. Dr.-Ing.

Laurensberger-Strasse 130
52072 Aachen/ Germany

Phone: +4924113047
Fax: +49 241172871
E-Mail: arno-gego@aachen-school.eu

Internet: www.Aachen-School.eu

PS: When you write us
mails, please include

your complete address,
phone, fax, E-Mail, etc.!
This makes communication
easier. Thanks!

ve changed our E-Mail address for the last time - the final and only version is “arno-gego@aachen-school.eu



